
To: DPMG Executive 
From:  DPMG Job Evaluations Committee Representatives 
Date:  4 June 2021 
Re: Job Evaluations Committee Annual Report 
 
Please accept this report of the DPMG representatives serving on the Job Evaluations Appeals 
Committee, for the 2020-21 term.  
 
The Job Evaluations Appeals Committee conducted eight (8) appeals this past year, with the 
results as follows: 
 

- One (1) appeal resulted in a change in classification 
- Six (6) appeals resulted in no change in classification 
- One (1) appeal was withdrawn by the supervisor  

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Heather Fraser 
Marina Clayton-Theriault  
Bob Mann 
 


